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SCHOOL NEWS
Eid Absence Reminder 

A reminder that if you wish your child to 
have a day to celebrate Eid then you need 

to send a request to 
eid@etchells.stockport.sch.uk before your 
intended day of absence. Any absences 

not requested 
prior to the day 

will be treated as 
unauthorised 

absence.  

Thank you for your 
co-operation in 

this matter. 

Etchells Baby News 
I am delighted to announce that last 

week our Etchells’ family increased with 
the birth of Miss Wilson’s beautiful baby 

girl. Betsy Rosa Rogers was born on 
Thursday 19th March at 10:51am. She 

weighed 8lb 15oz and is absolutely 
gorgeous. We want to take the 

opportunity to wish Miss Wilson the best 
of luck with her maternity leave and 

spending time with her gorgeous baby 
daughter. 

St Ann’s Hospice Walk 

Today we completed our sponsored work 
to St Ann’s Hospice. A huge thank you to 

all of the parents who volunteered to 
accompany us on the walk, the event 

could not have gone ahead without all the 
volunteers. It ran like a military operation 
getting all the children to the Hospice but 
was well worth it and the children had a 

lovely time. 

It is such a worthwhile cause to be 
involved in and for us as a community to 

support a local charity. The director of the 
charity was also on site when we arrived to 

talk about the important work and care 
the hospice provide and about the new 

development. The behaviour of the 
children was excellent as always and it was 

lovely to see them all walking together 
through Heald Green. It was a proud 

moment for the school. 
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Kind regards,      
    Pete Cope                           	 	

	 	 and the Etchells staff

Padel Project 

Twelve children from Year 3/4 have been 
selected to take part in Stockport’s SHAPES 
Alliance Padel Project. The children will be 
attending sessions over 4 weeks and have 

already completed two. This will be 
happening on a Monday afternoon and will 

be run by coaches 
at Manchester 

Padel Club. It is a 
chance for the 

children to 
experience a sport 
that they may not 

have before. 

World Maths Day 

This week we celebrated World 
Maths Day in school. The children 

across the school worked on 
measurements. This could have been 

measuring items around the 
classroom, completing scales of the 

playground or looking at the capacity 
of objects. It was an important day in 

school to ensure that the children 
realise the importance of Maths and 

the fact that we use it every day. It was 
a lovely day enjoyed by all and the 
children engaged with the activities 
that were set really well. We hope to 
continue events like this in the future, 
bringing the children’s learning to life. 

Attendance 

Here are the top three classes this week for 
attendance. Well done to for having the highest 

attendance this week. 

Please look at the School Hall window to see a full 
list of classes attendance this week. 

Class Attendance

3/4TL 98.4%

2H 97.9%

6W 97.3%

Zones of Regulation Workshop 

Just a reminder that the parent 
workshop for zones of regulation will 

take place on Tuesday at 9am. We 
currently have 11 parents signed up 
for the workshop and if you wish to 

take part then please can you let your 
child’s class teacher know so that we 
are able to know how many to expect 

on the day. Thank you. 


